
 

 
 

 
Wednesdays: Students work on assignments during the day. Complete reflection assignments. 

Winter Trimester starts December 1st. 
 

 
 
 

Cap and Gown 
The promotional pricing for you cap and gown orders has been extended until 
11/21. After that date, prices will increase. You will still be able to place your 

order after the 21st at the new pricing rates. Please check out Jostens to order. 
 
 
 

Attention Juniors 
MVHS will be hosting the PSAT/NMSQT on January 26th. Details and sign up 

information will be available here. 
 
 
 
 
 

Meal Services Provided 
We will be extending our meal services for families who are in 
need. Please select this link to see locations and times for pick 

up.  
 
 
 

Mondays/Thursdays 

Asynchronous 
Block 1 

6:45-7:30 Period 4 
7:30-8:15 Period 5 

8:15-9:00 Homework 

9:00-9:50 Period 1 

9:50-10:10 Reflection Time 

10:10-11:00 Period 2 

11:00-11:20 Reflection Time 

11:20-12:10 Period 3 

12:10-12:30 Reflection 

12:30-1:00 Lunch 

Asynchronous 
Block 2 

1:00-1:45 Period 4 
1:45-2:30 Period 5 

2:30-3:15 Homework 

Asynchronous 
Block 3 

3:00-3:45 Period 4 
3:45-4:30 Period 5 

4:30-5:15 Homework 

Tuesdays/Fridays 

Asynchronous 
Block 1 

6:45-7:30 Period 1 
7:30-8:15 Period 2 
8:15-9:00 Period 3 

9:00-9:50 Period 4 

9:50-10:10 Reflection Time 

10:10-11:00 Period 5 

11:00-11:20 Reflection Time 

11:20-12:10 Advisory/Help Session 

12:10-12:30 Reflection 

12:30-1:00 Lunch 

Asynchronous 
Block 2 

1:00-1:45 Period 1 
1:45-2:30 Period 2 
2:30-3:15 Period 3 

Asynchronous 
Block 3 

3:00-3:45 Period 1 
3:45-4:30 Period 2 
4:30-5:15 Period 3 

NEWS UPDATES 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xAe6pTjh_9h5ZzKE3q27POFpBpJ0zO7o-XclbBvji5k/edit
http://www.mountvernonschools.org/node/2681


Baseball Fundraiser 
The Mount Vernon Baseball program is offering an amazing fundraiser 

opportunity with Jam and Syrups. This product was made with local berries 
grown on the west side of Mount Vernon by Mount Vernon High School 

graduate, Nate Youngquist. This isn’t just any old Jam and Syrup! 
 

*Mount Vernon Mixed Berry (blueberry, raspberry, 
blackberry) 

*Bulldog Blueberry 
*Riverdog Raspberry 

 
 

These Jams/Syrups will make awesome gifts for the upcoming holiday season. 
Please email awolden@mvsd320.org if you’d like to purchase any of this delicious 

JAM/SYRUP with how many you would like and which flavor. $10 a jar/bottle 
and checks can be made out to Mount Vernon Baseball Boosters.  

 
Football Fundraiser 

The MVHS Football team normally sells discount Gold cards to support the team 
and local businesses. To protect the health and safety of our players this year we 
are switching to selling Hibernate bed sheets and pillow covers online. They are 

Lifetime Guarantee, 1800 thread count, ships directly to your 
house for FREE, and makes a great Christmas gift! Click here 

for the link for our fundraiser.  
 

 
Youth Clothing Drive 

NHS is hosting the G.T.T.K/Youth Clothing Drive. Parents and students can drop 
off clothes (and backpacks) at Safeway all week and at the Library Distribution 

Center on Tuesday-Thursday at regular times through December 19th. 
 

 
Supply pick up 

Text Books and Class Materials Return/Pick Up Times in the cafeteria. 
 

Tuesday/Thursday 4-6pm 
 

Wednesday 10-3pm 
 

Mondays and Fridays by appointment – email jsager@mvsd320.org 
 

 

mailto:awolden@mvsd320.org
https://hibernatefund.com/shop-sheets/now/mountvernonfootball/


Skagit Valley Herald Christmas Fund 
The Skagit Valley Herald Christmas fund is a non-profit, charitable organization 

that has provided toys, books and a holiday meal to needy children and their 
families in Skagit County for over 60 years. You can register online at 2020 

Skagit Valley Herald Christmas Fund (Facebook) or 
www.goskagit.com/xmasfund/ 

 
 

YEAR BOOK INFORMATION 
Want to be in the yearbook? Check out one or all of these surveys from your 

Skagina staff. Submit a photo here and you could be in the yearbook! 
 

 
Baby Ads in the Yearbook 

The deadline to submit baby ads for the yearbook is February 1st, 2021. ½ page is 
$120 or ¼ page is $60. It’s EASY! Create your ad online at 

www.jostensadservice.com  
 
 

Yearbook Update 
Just a reminder that yearbooks are NOT available for purchase yet. Until we 

are sure that sports will happen in the spring, we are holding off on selling 
yearbooks. In the event that sports do not happen, the yearbook won’t have 

as many pages and thus will have a reduced price vs. previous years. We 
hope to begin selling them in late February. Thank you for your patience as 

we navigate the complications COVID-19 has presented. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The Mount Vernon School District does not discriminate in employment, programs, or activities on the basis of age, race, color, national origin, creed, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender 
expression, gender identity, honorably discharged veteran or military status, or the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability or use of a trained guide dog or service animal by a 
person with a disability and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the 
District's Title IX/Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator, Bill Nutting, Assistant Superintendent, 124 E. Lawrence Street, Mount Vernon, WA 98273 (360)428-6110; Section 504/ADA 
Coordinator, Clint Carlton, Director of Special and Support Services, 920 S. Second Street, Mount Vernon, WA 98273, (360)428-6141. 
 

 

Do you want to receive the Weekly Bulletin via e-mail?  
Sign up for E-mails 

file://///MVSD-FS-STAFF2/Profiles/kyleeknight/Desktop/Sub%20Folder/Weekly%20Bulletin/www.goskagit.com/xmasfund/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1o5selWpl4hYEaeqw-dxM0vL5uN-Glvu_DMibMSTGvHE/edit
http://www.jostensadservice.com/
https://forms.gle/r2dYuJcPieLLTg9P8

